

OXFORD COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

Dr. Vickie Markavitch, Superintendent Sam Barna, Assistant Superintendent of Business & Operations Anita Qonja-Collins, Assistant Superintendent of Elementary Instruction Ryan Reid, Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources Steve Wolf, Assistant Superintendent of Secondary Instruction

2023-2024 School Year

Dear Parent or Guardian:

The Michigan Department of Agriculture requires schools to notify parents when pesticides, herbicides, insecticides, etc. are being applied on school grounds. The Oxford School District normally applies these chemicals during the summer vacation and other vacation periods when school is not in session. Occasionally, in emergencies, we may be required to apply these chemicals when school is in session.

You have the right to be informed prior to any pesticide application made on the school grounds and buildings. In certain emergencies, pesticides may be applied without prior notice, but you will be provided notice following any such application. If you want prior notification, please complete the information below and submit to your **Building Principal**. If you **do not want** prior notification you need **not return the form**.

You may also contact me if you have any questions regarding this letter at 248-969-5008.

Sincerely, Sam Barna Assistant Superintendent of Business and Operations

Student's Name		School_		
Addres	SS	City	Zip	
Phone_				
PLEAS	SE CHECK ONE:	r to a sahadulad mastia	ida traatmant ingida	of the building
	_ I wish to be notified prior _ I wish to be notified prior	-		•
school.	D 1 01 1			
	Both of the above			

